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If you have any questions about this letter or the Commission’s action, please feel free to 
contact Dr. Mac Powell or the vice president assigned as liaison to your institution. 

Sincerely, 

Mac Powell, MBA, Ph.D. Lori Gaskin, Ph.D. 
President Chair 

cc: Dr. Heather Van Volkinburg, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


